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Port Authority Expects $3.4M Grant 
The Port Authority joined an elite group Thursday.  Official word of 
approval of a $3.4 million grant under Ohio’s brand new Ohio Job 
Ready Sites grant program came from Governor Taft.  The grant 
was the result of a multi-partner effort in Pataskala aimed at 
creating a 305-acre rail-served site with access to U.S. Route 40. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/news/rel121406.htm  

Plus $4.9M in COATC Projects in 2007 
Final word is expected Monday on an $885,000 grant for the next 
phase of roadway improvements at the COATC.  The Phase III 
project envisions connecting James Parkway with Irving Wick Drive 
through the east side of The Base.  A draft master plan is online 
for review.  This project is one of the series of $4.9 million in 
capital projects planned at the COATC in 2007. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthbase.com/project/phase3ver2.pdf  

Ho! Ho! Ho! December 20, 11-1 
The fifth annual edition of the Port Authority’s Holiday Open House 
is set for Wednesday, December 20 from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the 
Port Authority offices.  This event is part of our caucus strategy 
linking local leaders with our customers. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/holidayopenhouse2006.pdf  

Base Radio:  New Interviews Weekly 
Our goal is a new interview every week posted online at Base 
Radio.  Where’s Southtowne Kids Club moving to?  Who’s Chef 
John Conti?  Why is the patio closed?  These questions and more 
get answered at Base Radio. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/radio  

 


